
 

 

 
 

Fitzroy Minerals Announces Director Resignation 

Vancouver, British Columbia October 1, 2024 – Fitzroy Minerals Inc. (TSXV: FTZ) (OTCQB: FTZFF) (“Fitzroy 

Minerals” or the “Company”) announces that Mr. Sean Hurd has resigned as a director of the Company. 

Mr. Hurd was first appointed to the board in May 2018 and was instrumental in the founding and 

operation of the Company from 2018 till 2024.  

 

Campbell Smyth, Chairman of Fitzroy Minerals commented: “We would like to sincerely thank Mr. Hurd 

for his efforts and invaluable contribution as a Director and former CEO of the Company over the last six 

years. Sean was part of the team to successfully bring the new Chilean projects into the Company, as well 

as building our land position in Argentina and we wish him success in his new endeavours”. 

 

About Fitzroy Minerals 

Fitzroy Minerals is focused on exploring and developing mineral assets with substantial upside potential 

in the Americas. The Company’s current property portfolio includes the Caballos Copper and Polimet Gold-

Copper-Silver projects located in Valparaiso, Chile and the Taquetren Gold project located in Rio Negro, 

Argentina, as well as the Cariboo project in British Columbia, Canada. Fitzroy Minerals’ shares are listed 

on the Exchange under the symbol FTZ and on the OTCQB under the symbol FTZFF.  

On behalf of Fitzroy Minerals Inc. 

Merlin Marr-Johnson 
President and CEO  

For further information, please contact: 

Merlin Marr-Johnson 
mmj@fitzroyminerals.com 
+1 604-505-4554 
 
For more information on Fitzroy Minerals, please visit the Company's website: www.fitzroyminerals.com 
 
Neither the Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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